Shane Morehouse Kinsella Fund Committee Meeting Minutes
January 6, 2023
The Shane Morehouse Kinsella Fund Committee held a regular meeting on Friday,
January 6, 2023, at the Town Hall Recreation Department Office. Those in attendance
were committee members Janet Hooper, Dexter Kinsellsa, and Reverend Sara Krhla.
Erin Reilly, Recreation Director was also present. Dexter Kinsella opened the meeting at
12:10 pm.

The minutes from the December 2, 2022 meeting were approved. (JH/DK)

There was no new finance report. Janet Hooper will speak with Kate regarding a
quarterly report that allows us to see what has been brought in, gone out, and a final
balance.

There was no public comment.

The following Old Business was discussed:

a. Consideration of applications-There was an application for Sparkle & Shine for
$250 for an acro class running January-May. The request was approved.
(JH/DK-SK abstained)

b. Distribution of funds-Janet Hooper will give the approved application to Kate to
process.

c. Other-We're still waiting on a report on how the after school program at Goshen
Center School went. Dexter Kinsella will follow up. Erin Reilly spoke with Sarah
Leonard regarding the Goshen PTO-no report back as of our meeting time.

The following New Business was discussed:

a. Shane Run-The run will be held on April 29, 2023. Janet Hooper will meet with

Erin Reilly on January 11, 2023 to get the ball rolling.

At 12:30pm the committee went into executive session.
Sara Krhla made a motion to adjourn. Janet Hooper seconded. All were in favor and
the meeting adjourned at 12:33pm. The next regular committee meeting will be held on
February 3, 2023 at 12 noon.
Respectfully Submitted,

Rev. Sara L. Krhia
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